
 
        Year 5 Homework letter  - Friday 16th May 2025 

This is the last homework letter of the term! I hope you all have a very relaxing half term 
with the children and enjoy your week with them.  

Homework  
Spellings—Please complete the spellings set 
on Purple Mash. 
 
Maths—Please continue to have your child 
practise their times tables on TTRS!  

 

Reading—Your child should be reading for 15
-20 minutes a night. This should then be 
recorded in their Reading Records. If they 
need a new reading record, please do let me 
know.  

Dates 

English  
We have continued with our new book this 
week in English. It is ‘The Lost Happy 
Endings’ and is about a girl called Jub who 
delivers the happy endings of stories to all 
children at bedtime. One night, they are 
stolen and all bedtime stories end in 
unhappy endings.  
 
This week, the children have written their 
own prequals to the story—based on the 
witch being a ‘good ‘ character and 
transforming into a witch. I am so 
incredibly proud of what they have 
achieved this week and do think this is the 
best writing we have completed all year! 
Well done, Year 5!  
 
Maths  
In Maths, the children have learnt position 
and direction. In particular, how to find 
lines of symmetry and use them to reflect 
shapes!  
 
PE 
The children had a great PE session on 
Monday, where we played rounders all 
afternoon! Their team work was fantastic! 
We will continue with rounders on Monday!  
 
Equity Ambassadors 
For the next 4 school weeks, on a Tuesday 
morning, the children will have a weekly 
session around Equality and Equity by the 
Palace for Life Foundation! We have 
already had 2 sessions with the coaches and 
the children have loved the sessions so far! 
For more information on this, please visit 
their website: 
https://www.palaceforlife.org/ 
 
This past Tuesday we also had our last 
Equity meeting. The children were eager to 
discuss how we can make children with 
additional languages feel comfortable in our 
school.  
 
On Tuesday 20th, the children will have 
their juice and biscuits in our Equity session 
with the Palace for Life coaches.  

Hoping you have a restful weekend,  

The Year 5 Team.  

PTFA Year 2 Cake 
Sale 

Thursday 22nd May – 
15.15pm-15.45pm 

INSET Day Monday 2nd June 

Year 5 Carrington 
School STEAM 
Morning 

Wednesday 4th June – 
9.15am – 12.30pm 

PTFA Non-Uniform 
Day – Sweets For 
Summer Garden 
Party 

Friday 6th June 

PTFA Cinema Night Friday 6th June 
3.15pm-5.15pm 

Year 5 – Activity 
Days - Aqua Sports 

Wednesday 11th-
Friday 13th June 

PTFA Wear Own 
Shoes Day – Bottles 
for Summer Garden 
Party 

Friday 20th June 

After half term, the children will be taught 

by Mr Busby. He will be in school after half 

term working in Year 5 and will then take 

the class full time until the end of the 

academic year. The children have had Mr 

Busby already this year.  




